Bonne Femme Stakeholder Committee Minutes 13 Feb., 2006 
Members Present: Dave Bennett, Amelia Cottle, Ben Londeree, George Montgomery, Glen Ehrhardt, Jane Travlos, Carolyn Terry, David Bedan, Robin Crane, Donna Dodge, Stephanie Smith.
Members Absent: Steve Sowers, Steven Sapp, Carol Van Gorp, Randal Clark, Annie Pope, Rob Wolverton, Steve Cheavens.
Others present:  
Steering Committee: Terry Frueh. 
Meeting ran 2 hours
Ms. Cottle moved to approve the January minutes, and it was seconded by Ms. Travlos.  The motion passed unanimously.

Review of Chapter 1.d:

 Mr. Frueh outlined the changes he made to section 1.d following the Stakeholders’ suggestions.  Ms. Crane noted that the numbers reported for the agricultural sector were different in nature than those for the construction sector.  The group concurred, and recognized the inherent difficulty of this entire section because each sector’s economic numbers has a very different source and they are not directly comparable.  The Stakeholders agreed it was important to include some language stating that the figures are not really comparable, but they are included to give a sense of their importance.  The group agreed to keep the ecological system valuation as it was, yet show how the values were calculated in an appendix. 
Vision Elements-Conflicting and Complementary:


In order for the Stakeholders to understand where they are in the process, Mr. Frueh outlined those parts of the plan they have completed.  Next, a flow chart was handed out that outlined the final steps of the plan (this flow chart presents the same info as in the first part of ‘Vision Elements Organization.doc’, just in another format).  Mr. Frueh discussed the final steps of the plan to make sure everybody understood them, and to help clarify how the vision elements organization exercise relates to the rest of their work.  

An exercise was started to break the vision down into useful parts by categorizing those vision elements which work together well (complementary), and those elements that conflict and need to be resolved.  Two subgroups were formed to work through the exercise.  After completing their lists, the two subgroups came together and discussed each list.  Most of the lists overlapped between the two subgroups, with a few items being unique to one subgroup’s list.  The Stakeholders agreed that Mr. Frueh should put all of the lists into narrative form to clarify their meaning and intent. 
General Discussion:

Ms. Cottle brought up the concern that the real estate/construction/development community was absent at the meeting, and that their active participation was very crucial to the success of the process and keeping it balanced.  The rest of the group agreed, and asked Terry to follow up with those interests to ensure their continued participation.
Next Stakeholder Committee Meeting:
The next meeting will be at 7 p.m., March 13th, 2006 at the Columbia Board of REALTORS® office. 
